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AID-ICU newsletter – June/July/August 2021 

 
Thank you for your commitment to the AID-ICU trial! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATUS 

Recruitment has been going well the last couple of weeks and 
we have now less than 15% of the trial population to go! 
This progress will ensure finalization of the study in the 
beginning of 2022 – thanks to all of you. A special thanks to 
ICU Aalborg and Cardiff ICU who have significantly improved 
their recruitment in the last period.  Keep up the good work 
and we will soon be able to improve evidence and outcomes 
for critically ill patients suffering from delirium! 
 
Trial sites 
No more trial sites will join us at this final stages of the trial. 
We have started the progress of closing sites with low 
recruitment and expired trial medication. The following sites 
have terminated their recruitment; ICU Monza, ICU Aabenraa, 
ICU Sønderjylland and ICU Holstebro. Thank you for all the 
work you have put into the AID-ICU trial.  
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Top Recruiters in June, July and August 
(combined) 

 

THIS PERIOD RECRUITER-
CLIMBER: 

ICU Nykøbing Falster  
from 2 to 6! 

A special thanks to Helle 
Scharling Pedersen and her team 
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Remember the Coordinating Center is always available on the: 

AID-ICU HOT-LINE: +45 93 57 77 50 

www.cric.nu/aid-icu 

Kind Regards from the AID-ICU team 
Lone (sponsor), Camilla Bekker Mortensen (After-AID) and Nina (Coordinating Investigator) 

 

 

Other important news from the coordinating centre 

1. Co-enrolment REVIVAL 
The application for co-enrolment in REVIVAL has been submitted and we are expecting an approval. 
However, NO co-enrolment with REVIVAL can take place until we get a formal approval from REVIVAL 
Trial Steering Committee. The coordinating investigator will inform you as soon as we get this. 

2. Please strive to keep protocol compliance, we have had an unfortunate increase in protocol violations 
due to open-label antipsychotics. It is very important to manage delirium with trial medication followed 
by escape medication when trial medication is insufficient for safe delirium management. Please check 
SOP Trial medication (http://www.cric.nu/aid-icu-sop-trial-medication/).  

3. Please ensure that email notifications of warnings and major protocol violations are handled to secure 
adherence to the protocol.  

4. Please check the site master file log (http://www.cric.nu/aid-icu-log-for-site-master-file/) regularly for 
updates.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Top recruiters overall 

ICU Aalborg 


